
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
November 10, 2015 

 
The Pelican Rapids Board of Education held a regular meeting on November 10, 2015 in the 
conference room at the high school at 6:30 p.m. Board members present: Jon Karger, Mitch 
Monson, Charlie Blixt, Kathy Ouren, Dena Johnson.  Board members absent: Mike Forsgren.   
Others present:  Superintendent Wanek, Stephanie Winjum. 
 
The meeting was called to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was led by Jon Karger. 
 
Dena Johnson moved to approve the meeting agenda.  The motion was seconded by Jon Karger 
and carried. 
 
The meeting was closed to discuss negotiations planning. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 
 
 
 
____________________________________  __________________________________ 
Jon Karger, Chair     Dena Johnson, Clerk 
 


